Date: February 26, 2015 at 10:54:46 AM EST

From: "Cheryl Pease" < <a href="mailto:Cheryl.Pease@celinaschools.org">Cheryl.Pease@celinaschools.org</a> To: "Jesse Steiner" < <a href="mailto:Jesse.Steiner@celinaschools.org">Jesse.Steiner@celinaschools.org</a>

Subject: Request

Dear Mr. Steiner,

I am respectfully requesting to be granted 2.5 deduct days to be taken in May. My husband and I through his hard work were rewarded, unexpectantly, with a trip to Florida to congratulate his workgrowth efforts in a Land O Lakes/Purina reception. Since I have 1.5 personal days left, I would use those and need deduct days for May 6 (.5), 7, 8 8. I am hoping to be able to attend this trip with your approval along with the Celina City School Board.

Thank You, Cheryl Pease